
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Thursday, 28 September 2017 8:45 AM 
To: 'KPearsall@nff.org.au'; Julian Arndt; Luis Izzo; 'mary.sullivan@unitedvoice.org.au'; 'David Bliss'; 

'Brent.Ferguson@aigroup.asn.au'; 'Roushan Walsh'; Ben Rogers; 'phil@fruitgrowerstas.org.au'; 'Paul 
Richardson'; 'andrew.crabb@nat.awu.net.au'; 'admin@voiceofhorticulture.org.au'; Kara Sheehan; 

Emily Slaytor; Stephen Smith 

Subject: AM2014/196 and 197 Part-time and Casual Employment - Horticulture Award 

 
Dear Parties, 
 
Re: AM2014/196 and 197 Part-time and Casual Employment – Horticulture Award 
 
It is noted in relation to Direction 12 in paragraph [902] of the Decision [2017] FWCFB 3541, the NFF 
has filed a number of witness statements dated 16 August 2017. 
 
Can the parties please advise whether any of these witnesses are required for cross-examination 
such as to necessitate further hearing of the Full Bench. 
 
Additionally, the parties are asked to advise whether they seek the opportunity to for further oral 
submissions to the Full Bench. 
 
In the absence of such advice, the Full Bench will finalise this matter on the papers.  
 
Please advise by 5.00pm Friday 6 October 2017.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Helen Hamberger 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
helen.hamberger@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
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